
 

 

 
 

OGB Member ID Cards 

For members who selected a Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Louisiana plan during annual enrollment, 
your new plan year will begin on Sunday, March 1, 2015.  

Blue Cross will begin mailing ID cards this week.  Please note, if you were enrolled in a Blue Cross plan 
in 2014, your member ID number will not change. If you need to see the doctor before your new ID 
card arrives, you can use your current ID card. 

If you have questions, please contact Blue Cross’ customer service at 1-800-392-4089. 

 


